Evaluation Strategy

Scholars in the Sidney A. Ribeau President’s Leadership Academy will not receive a grade.  Motivation behind staying in compliance with the curriculum should be because the scholars want to learn how to become a better leader.  Since scholars are within the program because they choose to be, all evaluations will have an educational value.  This will be in the form of self-evaluation and reflections.

At the end of each semester, scholars will be given the opportunity to assess how they preformed within the curriculum.  Using Bloom’s Taxonomy, scholars will have to analyze, syntheses, and evaluate the past semester. The objectives for each semester will be provided before, and during this assessment.  Scholars will also have an ample amount of time to complete the self-assessment. 


Scholars will also be asked to reflect on the importance of each cohort meeting.  These reflections will be used to see how the content was received.  It will also allow the staff to see if the presenters are hitting all the necessary learning styles.  The staff will also be asked to mark comments on these reflections, and to be given back to the scholars.  

